
 

Board of Management  Agreed Report  

Meeting Date : 22nd October 2024 

 

‘Together we can do Great Things’ 
 

 

● The board welcomes everybody back to the 2024-2025 school year. We wish all 

members of the school community a successful year ahead. 

  

● The Board adopted the new Working Together 2024 - Ag Obair le Chéile 

document.  

 

● Board members would like to sincerely thank the person who donated first aid 

equipment and a defibrillator to our school. Your generosity is greatly 

appreciated and we are so delighted to have this life-saving piece of equipment 

at Scoil Mhuire agus Eoin. 

 

● The following school policies were ratified by the board:  

○ Administration of Medication 

○ Whistle-Blower - Protected Disclosures Policy 

○ Substance Misuse Policy 

○ Staff/Parents Communication Policy 

 

● Scoil Mhuire agus Eoin are undertaking a review of wellbeing practices and will 

be adopting a Wellbeing Framework for the school early in 2025. Many thanks 

to staff, students and parents who are helping with this process by sharing their 

ideas.   

 

● A vast array of parent/child learning experiences have been arranged so far 

this year. Many thanks to parents for their excellent cooperation in attending 

these events in such large numbers. Thanks also to staff for facilitating these 

activities.   

 

● Next Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 10th December, 2024.  


